
	 	 	 	 	 	

Despicable	man	gets	everything	he	wants	and	suffers	no	consequences	
Taffety	Punk	reveals	the	template	for	Toxic	Masculinity	

Molière's	DON	JUAN		
translated	and	adapted	by	Stephen	Wadsworth	
Directed	by	Company	Member	Dan	Crane	

Where:	Capitol	Hill	Arts	Workshop	(545	7th	Street	SE,	Washington,	DC	20003)	
When:	 April	6	—	21,	Wednesday	through	Saturday	evenings	at	7:30pm,	with	Saturday	
	 matinees	at	2:00pm	and	a	special	performance	on	Monday	April	9	at	7:30pm,	
	 additionally	there	are	pay-what-you-can	previews	on	April	4	and	5	at	7:30pm	
Price:		 $15.	Tickets	available	at	www.taffetypunk.com.	

"I	am	tempted	to	try	and	break	down	her	resistance	one	more	time,"	says	Don	Juan,	in	total	
disregard	 for	 Donna	 Elvira's	 wishes.	 With	 this	 production,	 Taffety	 Punk	 asks	 if	 there	 is	
anything	more	despicable	than	a	lewd	and	powerful	man	who	uses	everyone	around	him,	
who	 thinks	 nothing	 of	 the	 suffering	 of	 others	 (not	 even	 those	 closest	 to	 him),	 who	 gets	
everything	he	wants	over	and	over	again,	and	who	never	faces	consequences	for	his	words	
and	actions.	

Don	 Juan	 has	 long	 reigned	 as	 the	most	 famously	 toxic	male.	 In	 the	words	 of	Molière,	 as	
translated	by	 the	 incomparable	Stephen	Wadsworth,	 he	 is	 “the	most	vile	miscreant	 that	
the	world	has	ever	produced."	So	offensive	is	Don	Juan	in	Molière's	telling	that	the	play	was	
censored	 immediately	 and	 repeatedly	 throughout	 and	 long	 after	 the	 playwright's	 life.	
Stephen	Wadsworth's	achievement	as	translator	and	adapter	is	a	magni[icently	active	text	
that	restores	the	play	to	its	original	form.		

In	 this	 production,	 the	 most	 despicable	 male	 will	 be	 played	 by	 a	 woman.	 Taffety	 Punk	
company	member	Tonya	Beckman	 takes	on	the	role	of	the	infamous	anti-hero	under	the	
direction	of	fellow	company	member	Dan	Crane.	Taffety	Punk	has	a	long	history	of	casting	
women	 in	 parts	 they	 are	 not	 ordinarily	 asked	 to	 play;	 the	 ongoing	 Riot	 Grrrls	 projects,	
featuring	all-female	casts	in	classical	plays,	attest	to	that.	When	asked	why	he	wanted	Ms.	
Beckman	for	this	role,	Crane	answers	simply,	"She	is	the	best	actor	I	know."		

	 	

PO	Box	15392	
WDC 	 	 2 0003 	
(202 )415 -4838 	
press@taffetypunk.com	
www.taffetypunk.com

March	27,	2018 Contact:	Marcus	Kyd
press@taffetypunk.com

For	Immediate	Release: (202)	415-4838



Beckman's	vast	experience	 in	classical	and	contemporary	theatre	 [inds	a	unique	fusion	 in	
this	translation.	Acknowledging	that	the	sheer	size	of	the	role	is	a	big	enough	challenge,	she	
also	speaks	of	her	approach	to	the	character:	"When	I	[irst	spoke	with	Dan	about	the	role,	I	
said	 while	 I	 agreed	 that	 Don	 Juan	 should	 absolutely	 be	 male,	 I	 was	 less	 interested	 in	
worrying	about	the	way	I	walked	and	a	fake	mustache	and	the	exterior	trappings	of	male	
and	 female	 as	 I	 was	 on	 focusing	 on	 his	 actions.	 I	 like	 to	 think	 I'm	 bringing	 a	 somewhat	
androgynous	approach	to	him.	After	all,	being	deceitful	and	hypocritical	knows	no	gender."	

Several	Taffety	Punk	[irst-timers	join	the	show,	each	juggling	multiple	roles.	DC	newcomer	
Stefany	 Pesta	 describes	 her	 excitement	 to	 work	 the	 punks:	 "The	 greatest	 reward	 is	
showing	up	to	work	with	and	learning	from	an	insanely	passionate	and	dedicated	team	of	
artists	and	professionals.	The	work	ethic.	The	chill.	The	funny.	The	humility.	The	trust.	The	
absolute	 consideration	 for	 each	 other	 as	 cast	 members	 and	 coworkers.	 It’s	 the	 perfect	
storm	for	creative	collaboration."	

All	in	the	company	agree	this	is	an	important	story	for	today's	audience.	Crane	insists	the	
play	 is	 "astonishingly	 relevant	 to	 the	 situation	 in	which	we	 [ind	ourselves	 repeatedly.	 It's	
politically	 relevant,	 unfortunately.	 It's	 socially	 relevant.	Don	 Juan	 is	 the	hero	and	he's	 the	
perfect	anti-hero.	We	[ind	ourselves	rooting	for	this	person,	even	though	he	is	doing	cruel	
and	malicious	things.	We	play	along.	We	laugh	and	clap	our	hands	and	see	all	the	tricks.	But	
we	also	have	to	deal	with	the	consequences:	how	we've	been	encouraging	this	character	to	
develop.	This	character	manifests	all	the	things	that	we	the	audience	have	infused	him	with.	
So	we	are	culpable."	

DON	JUAN	will	run	at	the	Capitol	Hill	Arts	Workshop	(545	7th	Street	SE,	Washington,	DC	20003).	
There	will	 be	 two	 pay-what-you-can	 performances	 on	March	 4	 and	 5	 at	 7:30pm.	 The	 show	
opens	on	April	6	and	runs	through	April	21	Wednesday	through	Saturday	evenings	at	7:30pm	
with	Saturday	matinees	at	2:00pm	and	a	special	performance	on	Monday	April	9	at	7:30pm.	
Tickets	are	available	for	$15	at	www.taffetypunk.com	or	1-800-838-3006.	

Lights	 by	 Paul	 Callahan.	 Costumes	 by	 Jen	 Gillette.	 Projections	 by	 Patrick	 Lord.	 Set	
Consultant,	Crista	Noel	Smith.	Sound	by	Marcus	Kyd.	

For	hi-res	photos,	go	to:	http://www.taffetypunk.com/press	

Taffety	 Punk	 Theatre	 Company’s	 mission	 is	 to	 sustain	 a	 dynamic	 ensemble	 of	 actors,	
dancers	and	musicians	who	ignite	a	public	passion	for	theatre	by	making	the	classical	and	
the	contemporary	exciting,	meaningful,	and	affordable.	The	company	produces	plays,	dance	
concerts,	and	music	—	often	incorporating	all	three	elements	into	their	work.	The	company	
was	recently	nominated	for	Helen	Hayes	Awards	in	choreography	for	2016’s	productions	of	
Phaeton	and	An	Iliad.	Past	awards	include	the	very	[irst	John	Aniello	Award	for	Outstanding	
Emerging	 Theatre	 Company.The	 company's	 music	 catalogue	 can	 be	 found	 at	
taffetypunk.bandcamp.com.	Find	out	more	about	Taffety	Punk	at	www.taffetypunk.com.	
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Dan	Crane	(Director)	DIRECTING	CREDITS:	Taffety	Punk:	An	Iliad;	Brave	Spirits:	Arden	of	
Faversham;	 Colonial	 Williamsburg	 Foundation:	 Twelfth	 Night;	 Historic	 Jamestowne:	
Strachey’s	 Tempest;	 Shakespeare	 Theatre	 Company’s	 Young	 Company	 at	 Festival	
International	de	Companias	de	Teatro	Juveniles:	Romeo	&	Juliet.	DC	AREA	ACTING	CREDITS:	
Taffety	Punk:	She	Rode	Horses	like	the	Stock	Exchange,	Phaeton,	Inheritance	Canyon,	Hamlet	
the	 First	 Quarto,	 Charm,	 Bloody	 Poetry,	 The	 Rape	 of	 Lucrece,	 Twelfth	 Night,	 Oxygen;	
Shakespeare	Theatre	Company:	The	Importance	of	Being	Earnest	(U.S.),	Romeo	&	Juliet,	The	
Beaux	Stratagem,	Richard	III;	Folger	Theatre:	Cyrano,	The	Winter’s	Tale;	Hub	Theatre:	Birds	
of	a	Feather;	Theatre	J:	The	Four	of	Us;	Baltimore	Shakespeare	Festival:	Hamlet.	REGIONAL	
ACTING	 CREDITS:	 	 Portland	 Center	 Stage:	Rosencrantz	 &	 Guildenstern	 are	 Dead,	Hamlet;	
Idaho	Shakespeare	Festival:	Hamlet,	Much	Ado	About	Nothing,	Amadeus,	Macbeth,	The	Three	
Musketeers,	 The	 Two	 Gentlemen	 of	 Verona;	 Kitchen	 Theatre	 (NY):	 A	 Perfect	 Ganesh.	
TRAINING:	Paci[ic	Conservatory	of	the	Performing	Arts;	Ithaca	College:	BFA;	The	Academy	
for	Classical	Acting	at	The	George	Washington	University:	MFA.	Mr.	Crane	is	a	Taffety	Punk.	

Stephen	 Wadsworth	 (Playwright,	 adaptation	 and	 Translation).	 Stephen	 Wadsworth’s	
productions	of	Aeschylus’	Oresteia,	Wagner’s	Ring	cycle,	a	series	of	Marivaux	comedies,	and	
plays	 and	 operas	 by	 Shakespeare,	 Molière,	 Handel,	 Goldoni,	 Mozart,	 Shaw,	 Wilde,	 and	
Coward,	have	established	him	as	a	master	of	 the	classical	 repertoire	and	one	of	 the	most	
in[luential	directors	 in	 the	American	 theater.	He	has	directed	plays	by	 John	Guare	 (Dallas	
Theatre	Centre),	Beth	Henley	(Roundabout),	Terrence	McNally	(Kennedy	Center)	and	Anna	
Deavere	Smith	(Long	Wharf)	and	during	the	1990s	reintroduced	the	work	of	Marivaux	to	
the	U.S.	in	a	series	of	translations	and	productions	of	three	plays	(published	by	Smith	and	
Kraus	as	Marivaux:	Three	Plays).	His	new	 translation	of	Molière’s	Don	 Juan	 (Shakespeare	
Theatre,	Old	Globe,	Seattle	Rep,	McCarter)	reimagined	a	lost	text	and	excited	great	interest	
in	the	French	academy,	and	the	French	government	named	him	a	Chevalier	of	the	Order	
of	 Arts	 and	 Letters.	 He	 has	 also	 translated	 and	 adapted	 theater	 works	 by	 Monteverdi,	
Goldoni	and	Handel,	and	worked	as	writer	and	Dramaturg	on	many	new	operas	and	plays,	
including	A	Quiet	Place,	 produced	at	New	York	City	Opera,	which	he	wrote	with	Leonard	
Bernstein.	He	recently	directed	a	new	Boris	Godunov	at	the	Metropolitan	Opera,	staged	The	
Bartered	Bride	in	a	Met-Juilliard	collaboration,	revivesd	Iphigénie	en	Tauride	at	the	Met,	and	
brought	 his	 production	 of	 McNally’s	 Master	 Class	 to	 the	 Manhattan	 Theatre	 Club	 on	
Broadway,	 starring	 Tyne	 Daly.	 He	 also	 worked	 with	 Ms.	 Daly,	 and	 Delroy	 Lindo,	 on	 the	
Aeschylus	Agamemnon	at	the	Getty	Villa	in	Los	Angeles.	Wadsworth	has	directed	opera	for	
the	Teatro	alla	Scala,	Royal	Opera	Covent	Garden,	Vienna	Staatsoper,	the	Edinburgh	Festival,	
and	in	San	Francisco,	Los	Angeles,	Toronto,	Santa	Fe	and	Seattle,	where	his	famous	Ring	was	
revived	in	2013.	Wadsworth	is	the	James	S.	Marcus	Faculty	Fellow	and	the	director	of	the	
Artist	Diploma	in	Opera	Studies	program	at	Juilliard.	He	is	head	of	dramatic	studies	in	the	
Metropolitan	Opera’s	Lindemann	Young	Artist	Development	Program.	
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